
The Royal Canadian Legion - Branch 221
142 John Street

West Lorne Ontario    N0L 2P0
519-768-1890

Email: rclbranch221@gmail.com

                     
To: The Municipality of West Elgin Council
Attention: Terri Towstiuc – Clerk

I am writing to you on behalf of the Royal Canadian Legion Branch 221 – West Elgin. This is 
in regards to the West Elgin Poppy Project and we hope to get your approval.

The West Elgin Poppy Project is a new incentive to our Legion Branch and is a community art
project of Remembrance that will be created using hand-made poppies to honour our 
Veterans. The knitted poppies will be attached to a form of netting and be displayed on a 
public structure within the Municipality of West Elgin during the annual Poppy Campaign 
which begins the last Friday of October thru to November 11th.  Similar projects have been 
done throughout the Province of Ontario. 

We would like to get your approval as soon as possible in order to get the promotion started 
and hoping to have the residents of West Elgin participate in this project and get these 
poppies created. 

Please feel free to contact me if you require further information. 

Regards,
Karen Goncalves
Poppy Chair
RCL Branch 221 – West Elgin
437-929-9422
rclbranch221@gmail.com
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